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Recording of coursework has become essential in our program, particularly as a safeguard in case of 
natural disasters and/or technology failures. This technology provides learning resources for student 
pharmacists currently in the program, and the ability to review class sessions. However, as the HSOP 
continues to increasingly implement team based learning, recordings of some class sessions are of 
limited usefulness to students. Extenuating circumstances may exist in which recording a learning 
session or making it available freely is not advisable. Faculty wishing not to record or make sessions 
available, may make this request through to the Director of the Professional Program. 
 


